FOUNDATION

Dear Greg Gardner,

Thank you for supporting BCIT students in financial need. | am pleased to advise that the following
student(s) have been selected to receiveThe BC Wharf Operators' Association, Jack Dennis
Bursary this month:

MName Program Amount

Jagpal Saran International Business Mgmt 51250

Bursaries support students with the greatest financial need who may not be able to complete their
education without your generous contribution.

All of us benefit when our students achieve, not only during their academic years, but also in their
careers and lives. As a donor, you play a key role in making that possible.

Please contact me at 604-451-6885 or sgroganl@bcit.ca if you have any questions or require
additional information.

Sincerely,

an

Shelley Grogan
Awards Coordinator




FOUNDATION

Dear Greg Gardner,

Thank you for supporting BCIT students in financial need. | am pleased to advise that the following
student(s) have been selected to receive The BC Wharf Operators' Association, R.G.H. Hutchison
Memorial Bursary this month:

Name Program Amount

Salar Manoucherian International Business Mgmt 51250

Bursaries support students with the greatest financial need who may not be able to complete their
education without your generous contribution.

All of us benefit when our students achieve, not only during their academic years, but also in their
careers and lives. As a donor, you play a key role in making that possible.

Please contact me at 604-451-6885 or sgroganli@bcit.ca if you have any questions or require
additional information.

Sincerely,

an

Shelley Grogan
Awards Coordinator




FOUNDATION

Dear Greg Gardner,

Thank you for supporting BCIT students in financial need. | am pleased to advise that the following
student(s) have been selected to receive The BC Wharf Operators’ Association Bursary this month:

Name Program Amount

Brin Rushourne International Business Mgmt 51250

Bursaries support students with the greatest financial need who may not be able to complete their
education without your generous contribution.

All of us benefit when our students achieve, not only during their academic years, but also in their
careers and lives. As a donor, you play a key role in making that possible.

Please contact me at 604-451-6889 or sgroganl@bcit.ca if you have any questions or require
additional information.

Sincerely,

QN

Shelley Grogan
Awards Coordinator




